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The Governors and staff of Westfield Primary School & Nursery are committed 
to a policy of equal and unbiased access to all the facilities available at the 
school, regardless of any form of disability. To this end it is our aim to assist any 
pupil or member of the public to have any additional needs catered for within 
the available budget. We will aim to offer all assistance within our capability to 
provide the best education and emotional support to all who need such help.  
We are committed to challenging negative attitudes about disability and 
accessibility, and to developing a culture of awareness, tolerance and inclusion. 
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